
From:
To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee
Cc: Nicklin Electorate Office; Southern Downs Electorate Office; Mount Isa Electorate Office
Subject: Electoral and other legislation amendment bill 2015
Date: Friday, 10 April 2015 1:03:49 PM

Dear Sir

I am writing to oppose any amendments to the current requirement to produce ID at polling
booths. This is common business practice and is used to prevent fraud and false representation. 
The process in which people are elected to our Parliaments should be above reproach and in the
interests of best public governance, this practice should remain unchanged at this time.  This will
then show that integrity is not being compromised.

Yours sincerely

Patricia Butler

Brinsmead Qld 4870

Phone: 
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